

      YOUR NAME
 								     Your ADDRESS 
Medaryville, IN 47957
April 24, 2014

To Whom It May Concern: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
It is with great pleasure to write a letter in support of the Lagoon Project being submitted by the Town Council of Medaryville. 

The Indiana Department of Environmental Management has recently changed the acceptable standards of algae and bacteria within a municipal sewage discharge facility.  The town of Medaryville, whom previously maintained the allotted bacteria levels has now fallen out of compliance with the new standards. 

The town of Medaryville itself is made up of low-income families; whom struggle to financially support their families.  This project is absolutely necessary to avoid environmental fines and penalties being imposed due to lack of compliance.  The project costs themselves would also be detrimental to our residents; which increases the importance of working towards a grant to help financially support the project.  

In conclusion, I completely support the efforts of the Medaryville Town Council as they seek external funding to support their Bio-Dome Lagoon project.  I feel that an increase in the price of our utility rates would devastate the town and create an immense amount of hardship for our residents, especially to those whom are already struggling. 

Sincerely, 



YOUR NAME
Medaryville Resident
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